
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Recognize Stephanie Buriel for the pop-up art that has been displayed throughout the 
City.  Discuss how to move forward with her projects and offer Community and Cultural 
Affairs Commission assistance. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
Discuss the pop-up art that Stephanie Buriel has been displaying throughout the City and the 
beauty it brings.  The Commission will take input from her to see how the Commission can 
assist her with moving forward on future displays. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact at this time. 
 
EXHIBITS: 
1) Art Pictures 
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